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Carers Advisory Council Meeting - 17 June 2024

The NSW Carers Advisory Council (the Council) held its second meeting for 2024 on Monday 17
June at Parliament House, Sydney.

The Council met with the Hon Jodie Harrison MP, Minister for Seniors, Minister for Women, and
Minister for the Prevention of Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault who acknowledged the
Council’s continued commitment and support for carers.

The Council received an informative presentation from Ms Penny Delangen and Ms Michelle Peters
of Service NSW regarding their websites resources for Carers and informing the Council's
understanding of digital services.

Council members continued with planning and identifying their work priorities for 2024 - 25 and
identifying emerging issues as they affect carers each time they meet.

Council members also spent part of the meeting formulating their response to the NSW Digital
Inclusion Strategy Discussion Paper that is out for consultation.

The next Council meeting is scheduled for 23 September 2024.

Contact: NSWCarersAdvisoryCouncilSecretariat@dcj.nsw.gov.au
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